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History in the Making 
 

Become a part of Hanover Middle School’s History  
 

A beautification project will soon be underway at Hanover Middle School.  
Engraved bricks will be available for purchase by anyone wishing to participate in this community builder. 

Bricks may be purchased for your student, family, as a gift, or in memory of a loved one. It may be in-
scribed with any appropriate message or the name(s) of your: 

student, family, grandparent, teacher, relative, spouse, club, group, etc.  
 

Hanover Middle School Patio Sponsored by Hanover PTA 
 

All proceeds from Brick Sales will be used to support technology for the Hanover Middle School 
 

Please fill out brick order form attached 
PTA Contact - Anne Logan annelogan@comcast.net 


